
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Purdys chocolate orders will be ready for pick up at the school on Monday, December 10th only. 
Pick up is in the PAC kitchen beside the gym.  There are 2 pickup times: 
 
8:30am – 9:00am 
2:15pm – 3:00pm 
 
Please ensure your order is picked up as there is no room to store orders. 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the fundraiser.  We made $1038.71 profit for our Montessori 
classes! 
 
Tianna 
tdelair1@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https://www.tsawwassenmills.com/media/stores/logos/PurdysChocolatier-logo.svg&imgrefurl=https://www.tsawwassenmills.com/en/stores/specialty-foods-snacks/purdys-chocolates/&docid=uP4JQfOvVcwW3M&tbnid=iyuW41NMMB9_mM:&vet=10ahUKEwith6GWpcjeAhWPHjQIHXUtDcQQMwiWASgkMCQ..i&w=450&h=240&bih=715&biw=1536&q=purdys&ved=0ahUKEwith6GWpcjeAhWPHjQIHXUtDcQQMwiWASgkMCQ&iact=mrc&uact=8

